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Box 172, AMF Postal Stationm
lMontreal Imternational alrport
Dorval, P.G,

April 2, 1967.

Dear lir, Pritehet,

Thank-you for your letter of March 5, snd for the report on Comet
¥i1d. I received your letter just recently, as it was sent to my old address.
Please note my new address, as above,

1 am pleased that your Society is imterested in participating in the
Comet and Nova Section, and I have enclosed the instuction and report forms
(C & § Forms 1 to B). Also enclosed are copies of the last few Bulletins
and Announcements of this section, with the exception of the latest Bulletin.
Bulletin f9 was mailed out only lest week, and I have not received my extra
copies as yet, I will ask the Hational Office to send you one, if they have
not already done so.

Mrs, Fidler forwarded the Comet "ild observatioms that you had sent to
ber, so that I now have two copies of the report. Reports on Comets and Hovae
that you wish to report to the E.A.S.C. need be sent only to me,

. The encloseé forms should be self-explanatory, but if you have any
problems, just let me know.

v41]l you be im Montreal for the R,A.3.C. General Assembly and for EXPO?
If so, I hope to meet you. I may, however, be out of town for part of
the General iAssembly on May 20.

Best regsrds, snd good observing,
Jim Low, Hational Coordinator
Comet and Nova Sectiom

Standing Committee on Observational Activities
Royal Astronomical Society of Canada

¢e,. irs, ?iﬂu' National 0“10.-
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